
Expiration of Go365 Wellness Program

GoBucks will not be available after June 30, 2024.

Effective June 30, 2024, employees enrolled in a
district medical plan will no longer have access to

the Go365 wellness platform. 

Member rewards will remain accessible to district
employees (who participate in the program) until the
ending date of June 30, 2024.

Be on the lookout for information on a new program
in the near future.


